
Effective April 1, 2024, UnitedHealthcare Community Plan is making the following 
changes to billing requirements for Indiana Medicaid, including Indiana Hoosier Care 
Connect. These changes apply to both professional and facility claims:

• A billing taxonomy code must be included on all claims

• �Provider demographic information listed on claims must match the Indiana Medicaid 
provider enrollment file

– �The data used to make a one-to-one match is the National Provider Identifier (NPI) 
number, ZIP+4 Code and the billing taxonomy

We will deny claims that don’t include the billing taxonomy code and/or where the provider 
demographic information doesn’t match the information in the Indiana Medicaid provider 
enrollment file.

To avoid claim denials, please ensure you are following the guidance provided by the 
Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP).
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Questions? We’re here to help.
Chat with a live advocate 8 a.m.–8 p.m. ET from the 
UnitedHealthcare Provider Portal.

https://www.in.gov/medicaid/providers/files/modules/claim-submission-and-processing.pdf
https://secure.uhcprovider.com/#/contact-us

